

20/03/20

Dear Parents/Carers,

## Safeguarding during school closure

I am writing to inform you that there are a number of services available in Bolton to support children and families who are may be experiencing difficulties.

If you would like to report a safeguarding risk regarding a child, please call Children's services-Referral and Assessment on 01204 331500. They will ask what your concern is and advise you accordingly.

Here are a list of some other services you may want to contact for help:

Bolton Samaritans (01204) 521200

Fortalice (Victims of DV): (01204) 365677

Urban Outreach (Food banks and support in adversity): 01204 385848

Bolton Local Welfare Provision (Emergency gas and electric): 01204 332772.

The school is still open for vulnerable pupils and pupils of key workers and all staff are still working either in school or from home. If you need to contact us please email the school office <a href="mailto:office@tongemooracademy.org">office@tongemooracademy.org</a> and your email will be directed to the most relevant staff member.

Yours sincerely,

Mrs N. Whittaker Head of School







